Breton, Mary B

From: Joseph Saltalamachia <jsalty@cbplourde.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 6:16 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Opposition to electric vehicle mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Maine has one of the lowest carbon footprints of any state already. We produce far less CO2 per resident than
most any other state.

We have a delicate economic state with very low income people in rural areas and in more populated areas.

Some rural areas don't have access to charging stations and we can't plug our trucks into a White Pine or
Hemlock.

Three reasons among so many more, why we should not mandate the sale of electric vehicles or ban the sale
of gas powered vehicles in Maine.

Thanks for listening.
Realtor [}

143 Silver Street, Suite #4
Waterville, ME 04901

Gj Joe Saltalamachia

COLDWELL
BANKER www.cbplourde.com
m Cell: (207) 692-6481

REAL ESTATE Direct: (207) 660-4012

Licensed to sell real estate in Maine. Emails sent or received shall neither constitute accepting of conducting transactions
via electronic means nor shall it create a binding contract in the absence of a fully signed written agreement.



